
Prairie Public has served North Dakota for more than 60 years – providing free 
education services to schools and families, producing one-of-a-kind historical and 
cultural documentaries that tell the story of our region, and offering in-depth news 
coverage to keep our communities informed and essential for those in rural areas 
who may have limited access to other sources of news and information.  
 
Prairie Public was essential when my daughter was growing up because it was 
entertaining and at the same time she was learning, it made her a better student. 
 
Do not cut the funding it is a vital tool for our children.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Barb Carley 
 
 


